
February 27, 2012 

Chairman Todd A Snitchler 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 
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Yazen Alami 
(614) 716-2920 (P) 
(614)716-2950 (F) 
yalaini@aep.coin 

RE: 
In the Matter of Confidential Treatment ) 
of Infonnation Related to Mercantile ) 
Filings Involving Ohio Power Company ) 

Case No. 10-1599-EL-EEC 

Dear Chairman Snitchler, 

This letter is intended to represent that Ohio Power Company (OPCo) is providing the 
Commission a copy of confidential information, on a compact disk, protected in accordance 
with the motion filed in this docket on December 10, 2010. 

The information provided relates to Commission dockets 

12-0586-EL-EEC 
12-0691-EL-EEC 
12-0692-EL-EEC 
12-0693-EL-EEC 
12-0694-EL-EEC 
12-0695-EL-EEC 
12-0696-EL-EEC 

joint applications for Special Arrangements ofthe commitment of energy efficiency/peak 
demand reduction (EE/PDR) resources toward compliance with the statutory benchmarks. 

A copy ofthe confidential information has also been provided to the staff subject to 
protection under O.A.C. 4901-1-24(G). Please contact me with any questions or concems. 

Cordially 

/azen Alami, Esq. 
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